
UGRA along with Texas A&M AgriLife’s Lone Star Healthy Streams
Program (visit lshs.tamu.edu for more info) will be hosting a seminar
to discuss feral hogs, watershed stewardship, small acreage
conservation, and weed management. We encourage both land
management professionals and rural landowners to attend.

FRIDAY, SEPTEMBER 20, 2024
9:00 AM - 3:00 PM

HILL COUNTRY YOUTH 
EVENT CENTER

3785 TX-27
KERRVILLE, TX 78028

Lone Star Healthy Streams

Free of charge and includes lunch!
Eligible for CEUs
Seating is limited so pre-registration is
required

To register: visit www.ugra.org, scan the QR code above,
or call UGRA at (830) 896-5445

“Funding for this project is provided through a Clean Water Act Section 319 (h) Nonpoint Source Grant from the Texas State Soil 
and Water Conservation Board and the U.S Environmental Protection Agency.”


